
Wednesday, August 18th 
 
OPEN HOUSE 
Open House is scheduled for tomorrow evening, Thursday, August 19th, starting 
promptly at 6:00 p.m. Please enter through Door J on the south side of the building. 
 
PROJECT LIT 
Project Lit Members:  Our next meeting will be Wednesday, August 25th, at 8:00 
a.m.  Please check your email for an important note from Mrs. Rosine. 
 
 
NJHS 
Attention 8th grade NJHS members: we will have our first meeting in the LGI room on 
FRIDAY, AUGUST 27th, from 8:00 a.m.- 8:35 a.m., before school.  
 
WASHINGTON D.C. TRIP - 8TH GRADE 
Any 8th grader still interested in going on the Washington DC trip, there still is time to 
sign up!  Please see Mr. Gustas in room 801 for information.  There is a flyer outside 
room 801 with information about the trip. 
 
 
****************************************************************************************************
* 

PARENTS 

Parents, please do not send your children to school if 
they are exhibiting any COVID-19 
symptoms.  According to the CDC, COVID-19 symptoms 
are:  fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, 
fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, 
and/or congestion. 
 
Just a reminder, please make sure your children are charging their 
chromebooks at night so they are ready to go in the morning. 
 

https://chrome.google.com/webstore/detail/bitmoji/bfgdeiadkckfbkeigkoncpdieiiefpig

